
 

20th June 2018 
 

To: Parents of Pupils in Year 8 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Geography Data Collection 
 
On Friday 22nd June 2018, I will be walking the Year 8 pupils into town during periods 4 and 5 to collect data 
related to various aspects of human geography, which the students have planned. This will be followed up in lesson 
with graphing and data analysis. Mrs Swift will be accompanying me with the pupils. 
 
If you have any concerns or do not give permission for your child to walk to town with me, please contact me on 
naomihowlett@hollygirt.nott.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs N Howlett 
Senior Teacher-Pastoral 
Head of Geography 
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